
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Prof. Asheley R. Landrum, PhD 
Walter Cronkite School of Journalism & Mass Communication  

Arizona State University 

 

 
 

will visit the University of Mannheim and offer two workshops and one 
research talk: 

 
The Workshops 
  
“The Science of Science Communication”  on 21 & 22 May 2025  & 
“Misinformation about Science”   on 27 & 28 May 2025 
 

are open for Master Students and (Junior) Researchers at the University of 
Mannheim. For more information, please view  
https://www.uni-mannheim.de/smip/program/qualification-program/spring-summer-2025/ 
 

Please register via e-mail to: annette.foerster@uni-mannheim.de 

 
The Research Talk  

“One Health Communication” 
on 23 May 2025, 13:45 – 15:15 

in Room SN 169 (Röchling Hörsaal, Schloss Mannheim) 
 

is open for everyone interested without prior registration. 
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